SENIOR CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMISSION
Thursday, October 16, 2009, 1:10 p.m.
Cameron Brown Park Pavilion

The Senior Citizen Advisory Commission met on Thursday, October 16, 2009, at the Cameron Brown Park pavilion.
Chairman Price called the meeting to order at approximately1:10 P.M. and a quorum was established with the
following present;

PRESENT: Chairman Ed Price, Wynn Bellerjeau, Charles Clark, Helen Dickson, Barbara Fisher, John Hicks,
Walter Krug, Alice Wallace and Alderman John Drinnon.

ABSENT: Nick Dunn.
STAFF PRESENT: Assistant City Administrator George Brogdon and Recreation Superintendent Natalie Ruffin.
MINUTES

A motion was made by Alice Wallace, seconded by John Hicks, to approve the September 17, 2009 minutes, as
corrected. Motion passed.

SENIOR EXPO

Chairman Price announced that booth sales had been very good for the Germantown Senior Expo and there were 10
vendors on the waiting list. He stated there was an area for the dance floor and the Memphis Boppers, and maybe
even jazzercise. Mr. Price also announced that Costco would be a vendor and donate five cakes for a cakewalk, as
well as all the snacks, cookies and cupcakes needed for the vendor luncheon. He said that Parks and Recreation
would be conducting a putting contest in the dance area. It was also determined that people would have cards to
have initialed by vendors as they walk around and the cards would then be drawn for a grand prize. They hope to
give away a membership to the Germantown Athletic Club.

A motion was made by Helen Dickson, seconded by Alice Wallace, to have the card drawing and if possible have the
Germantown Athletic Club membership as a grand prize. Motion passed.

Chairman Price passed around a sheet to sign up for load-in on November 4t at the Germantown Senior Expo.

1:00 — 2:00 P.M. Wynn Bellerjeau

1:00 — 3:00 P.M. George Brogdon and John Drinnon
2:00-4:00 P.M Charles Clark

3:00 - 5:00 P.M. Alice Wallace and Walter Krug
4:00 - 6:00 P.M. Helen Dickson and Barbara Fisher
5:00 — 7:00 P.M. Ed Price, John Drinnon

George Brogdon also said he would be available for most of the afternoon.

The Germantown Senior Citizens Advisory Commission Christmas Party was announced for December 10t at
Barbara Fisher’s home.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business and the weather was getting cold, the meeting adjourned at approximately
1:35 P.M.



